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The Week In Review Miscellaneous 

ELA: We covered cause and effect, subject and object 

pronouns, and the suffix “-able.” 

SS: Students are currently learning about Life in the 

Colonies in Ch. 4.  

Math: We just tested on Ch. 14 this week. Ch. 15 is on 

volume. 

Science: Students just tested on Unit 9. In Unit 10, we will 

focus on changes in environments.  

Word of the Week: 
Our word of the week was “safety.” School safety plays a 

crucial role in youth development and academic 

success. Students who feel safe at school tend to have better 

emotional health and are less likely to engage in risky 

behaviors. That sense of safety contributes to an overall 

feeling of connection. 

 

 

 

Upcoming Dates 

 

Thursday, April 13- Sport team spirit day 

 

Friday, April 14- Honor Roll and Morning 

Mile Assembly 

 

Thursday, April 20- Parent Night  

                                                                             

       
      

 

 
                           

 

 

 

Students should neatly write each of the following words with large, legible print on the index cards sent home 

today. This week, we will focus on words with irregular past-tense verbs. 

                 blew              shook                   paid                                         meant                             swam             brought 
                    heard                            fought                            thought                          swept                           drew                                 kept 

Spelling 

Notes from Ms. Katje 
Singing with body percussion, flute, music of Ireland, “Rattlin’ Bog” (for St. Patrick’s Day). Ms. Katje is also helping students learn 

songs from The Hobbit for Reader’s Theater. 
 

 

Notes from Coach Cotter 
No updates provided. 

Walking Field Trip 

On Friday, May 26th, 5th grade will embark on a walking field trip to 

Blue Highway in the Town of Tioga. 

 

For $10, students will receive a cheese or pepperoni pizza, as well as 

an apple juice.  

 

Please fill out the attached permission slip and return it, along with 

the $10 (checks should be made out to Healthy Learning Academy) 

by Friday, April 21st.  
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